
Request for Proposals #PCS05.21 Pest Control Services 

The Poplar Bluff Housing Authority is requesting proposals from State licensed qualified 
and experienced Pest Control companies to provide pest control services for eleven 
developments in Poplar Bluff, MO.  A pre-proposal meeting will be held at the office of 
the Poplar Bluff Housing Authority (address below) on Tuesday, September 27, 2022 at 
10:00a.m. followed by an inspection/tour of all sites.  Attendance is recommended for all 
interested parties.  Proposals will be evaluated according to the following factors:  
Understanding and Approach – 35 pts.; Qualifications and Experience – 45 pts.; Proposed 
Fees – 20 pts.  Proposals must be received no later than 10:00am local time on October 
12, 2022 at the following address – Poplar Bluff Housing Authority, 302 North E Street, 
Poplar Bluff, MO  336901.  And RFP package may be obtained by contacting Matt Allen, 
CCM Facilities Maintenance Manager, 573-714-2870 or e-mail: matt@pbhousing.org.  
The Poplar Bluff Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and 
to waive any informality in proposals.  PBHA is an equal opportunity employer and an 
equal housing provider. 
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